Irﬁvdc

From: [rgwdc

Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2079 4:49 PM
To:

Subject: RE: Questions

Good afternoon,
Thank you for your interest in the AAA Contractor’s Solicitation. The Subcontractor Agreement form needs to be filled
out by the agency submitting the application for this submission.

Regards,
Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council

To: Irgwdc <lrgvdc@lrgvdc.org>
Subject: Questions

Good morning, | had a guestions regarding the application part (Attachment 1.5ubcontractor Agreement Form) DADS
Contract Mumber: 539-11-0026-00001 does that form need to be filled out or Only if the agency is requesting to include
modifications with the contract? please advise thank you



